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ADDENDUM #2 
U.S. EPA Brownfield Assessment Consulting Services  

Project No. 2024-011 
 
January 15, 2025 

Dear Contractor,  

The City of The Dalles is providing this Addendum to clarify or confirm certain provisions of the 
Request for Proposal for Project No. 2024-011. This Addendum is based (in part) on questions 
raised during the solicitation process. None of these responses have resulted in any 
amendments to the existing solicitation or form of contract.  

1. Certification of Nondiscrimination. The solicitation referenced this form, but the form 
itself was not provided with the solicitation. “Exhibit to Addendum #2 – Certification of 
Nondiscrimination” is now posted to the City’s website. 

Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0250, you are not required to provide written acknowledgment of this 
addendum’s receipt when you submit your proposal.  
 

Thank you,  
 
 
 
Dan Spatz  

 


